
Bonjour Parents!



Lundi, le 2 décembre, 2019 

This is the December newsletter for Honors French III/IV. Our semester is coming to an end. We are completing our last project “Projet de film”. They are due next Thursday, December 12. We will then review for our Final Exam, which is Thursday, December 18, 2019.  
I hope you have been taking advantage of the Parent Viewer on our Infinite Campus Program. You can check your student’s grades as often as you wish. I also try to keep them as updated as possible. If you have any questions or concerns about grades, please don’t hesitate to email me. If you have not yet used the Parent Viewer and you would like to, simply come and get the parent code from the front office and that will be available to you. 

I also want to remind you that we have tutoring for French III/IV on Thursdays at 8:00 am. As we are preparing for the Final exam, your student may want to attend tutoring at this time to review for the exam. 
Madame Davis

andavis@paulding.k12.ga.us
